ANTI-RAGGING CELL

Annual Report: 2021-2022

In the academic year 2021-2022, the institution took proactive steps to address and
prevent ragging incidents. Two crucial meetings were held, focusing on the formation of an
Anti-Ragging Wing, provision of orientation and counseling to senior students, and
addressing a specific ragging case through the establishment of an enquiry committee and
evidence collection. These initiatives aimed to foster a safe and inclusive environment

conducive to learning and personal development.

Approval for the Student Anti-Ragging Wing was granted on November 16, 2021
during the first committee meeting, with measures put in place to prevent ragging incidents
‘involving first-year students. Decided to provide orientation classes and counselling to senior
students. A discussion on the ragging incident occurred on 03/12/21 was done during the
second meeting on November 6, 2021 and Constituted an enquiry committee to investigate
the incident. All members are instructed to collect evidence such as video clips, paper

cuttings, etc.
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